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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Representative Policy Board of the South Central Connecticut Regional Water District will hold a
public hearing to consider the South Central Connecticut Regional Water Authority’s Application for a
Project to Construct a One Million Gallon Water Storage Tank located in Derby, Connecticut, at 7:00
p.m. on Thursday, January 17, 2019 at the South Central Connecticut Regional Water Authority, 90
Sargent Drive, New Haven, CT 06511.

The Public Hearing is being held pursuant to Sections 10 and 19 of Special Act 77-98, as amended. The
application and accompanying information is available for public inspection between the hours of 8:00°
am. and 5:00 p.m. at the office of the Regional Water Authority, 90 Sargent Drive, New Haven,
Connecticut, :

All users of the public water supply system, residents of the Regional Water District, owners of property
served or to be served, and other interested persons shall have an opportunity to be heard concerning the
matter under consideration.
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